Your child missed a dose of the HPV vaccine

Dear parent/guardian,

We received your consent form indicating you wanted your child to have the HPV vaccine free of charge in school, as part of the National HPV Vaccination Program.

However our records show your child missed his/her first / second dose of the vaccine, which was scheduled to be given on insert date.

The vaccine is given to people aged 14 and under in two doses, six to 12 months apart. 

Two doses are available for free for people aged under the age of 19. If your child receives their first dose after the age of 15, or if they do not receive the injections at least six months apart, they will require three doses of the vaccine. You will need to pay for the third dose. Ideally, the three doses should be given at 0, 2 and 6 months – that is, the second dose should be given two months after the first, and the third dose four months after the second.

It is important for your child to complete the full two or three-dose vaccine course to have the best possible protection against some HPV-related cancers and disease. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The vaccine will protect your daughter against the HPV types that cause 90% of cervical cancers, some cancers of the vagina, vulva and anus, and 90% of genital warts.

· The vaccine will protect your son against the HPV types that cause some cancers of the penis and anus, and 90% of genital warts.

The vaccine works best if it is given before any sexual contact occurs. 

To complete the missed dose please [insert appropriate instructions for your service].

If you need more information, visit www.hpvvaccine.org.au or phone us on insert phone number. You can also call the National Immunisation Hotline on 1800 671 811 or call the Cancer Council on 13 11 20.

Yours sincerely,

Insert name and signature

